
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

May 3, 2016 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: Health Insurance Discussion 

 

Administrator Andy Ehrhart presented options and renewal programs to Trustees. 

 

Fire Department 

 

1: Update on Mock Crash at School 

 

 Administrator Andy Ehrhart reported that everything went very smoothly the participants did a  

 great job and the Bethel Students were very attentive.   

 

 

Adjournment 9:00 

 

                                                                                   

________________________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs     Mrs. Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 


